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Delta Air Lines, Inc.
Post Office Box 20706
Atlanta, Georgia 30320-6001

September 10, 2012

Dear Surviving Spouse:

The Delta Pilots Disability and Survivorship Plan (“Plan”) was recently amended. Effective July 1, 2012, the Plan
provides that the Spouse (as defined by the Plan) of a former pilot who died from active service or disability prior to
September 1, 2001 (a “pre-September 2001 surviving spouse”) will remain eligible for survivor income benefits from
the Plan, if the surviving Spouse remarries.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of this change to the Plan. As an eligible surviving spouse, if you are to
remarry after 7/1/12, then you will remain eligible for survivor income benefits from the Plan. Also, as a reminder, in
order for a pre-September 2001 surviving spouse to remain eligible for survivor income benefits from the Plan, all
other eligibility requirements of the Plan must continue to be met.

If you have questions about this change, please contact Delta’s Employee Service Center at 1-800-MYDELTA.

Regards,

129000, TN

Kay Allison

Retirement and Benefits
Delta Air Lines, Inc.
kay.allison@delta.com



